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Since the implementation of vote by mail in Oregon, I have become more engaged in 

voting. I take the time to read through the items on the ballot as I am filling out my 

ballot. Oregon has some of the highest numbers for people voting in the country, and 

that is because of vote by mail. This change is due to an executive order by someone 

that has claimed fraud in voting but has not shown any fraud. Screaming it over and 

over does not make it true. 

 

Oregon should not change how we vote because of a signature on a piece of paper 

that is not law. If Congress were to get together and codify what is in the text of EO 

14248, then maybe this bill would make sense. As it is, when someone else is 

elected in 2028, this EO and many others may be undone. 


